
NW 19th Street Project 

(NW 31st Avenue to Powerline Road) 

The NW 19th Street project will install landscaped islands within the existing center turn lane as well as 

upgrade the existing street lighting.  These items will address the concerns raised by the residents of 

Lake Aire Palm View, Rock Island, and Lauderdale Manors during public outreach that was conducted 

earlier this year regarding the potential project to add bike lanes.  The priorty for these neighborhoods 

on this street was to reduce the feeling of it being a highway by adding the landscaped islands in the 

center and to improve the lighting to improve safety. 
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